

CAMBRIDGESHIRE POLICE AND CRIME COMMISSIONER DECISION RECORD - CPCC 2015-031				
Subject	Bottisham Police Station Site			
Decision	To approve the freehold disposal of Bottisham Police Station site.			
Decision Summary	The Cambridgeshire Police and Crime Commissioner's Business Coordination Board (BCB) meeting on the 30 th September 2015 discussed and agreed the proposal for the freehold disposal of Bottisham Police Station site based on the information set out in the BCB paper presented to them, as set out below:. Outline planning consent was obtained for the Bottisham site on 15 th July 2015 and an alternative provision of the video interview suite has been found.			
	The Bottisham site is now ready for marketing with a disposal by Auction this year.			
	A financial reserve will be placed on the disposal with the reserve value being agreed by the Police and Crime Commissioner's Director of Estates.			

Contact Officer	Dorothy Gregson, Chief Executive		
	Tel: 0300 333 3456		
	Email: dorothy.gregson@cambs.pnn.police.uk		
Background Papers	'Bottisham and Papworth Police Stations' – paper as presented to Business Coordination Board, Agenda Item 8.0, 30 th September 2015		
	http://www.cambridgeshire-pcc.gov.uk/work/BCB		

Sir G	Graham	Bright,	Cambridgeshire	Police and	Crime	Commissioner
-------	--------	---------	----------------	------------	-------	--------------

I confirm that I have reached the above decision after consideration of the facts above.

Signature	(2,5)	Date 6/10/15